
From: mark holland 
Sent: 12/01/2022 2:55:09 PM 
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox 
Subject: DA2021/1039 Lot 2566 DP 752038 16 Wyatt Avenue Be!rose. 

Good Afternoon, 
Thank you for your letter regarding this proposed development. 
I would ask the council to reconsider allowing this to proceed on the basis that it imposes 
unnecessary risks to the children at the nearby schools. I am deeply concerned that this factor 
has not been considered. I am not one to stand in the way of development generally but this is 
a safety issue. 

Kind Regards 
Ca!lie Holland 
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